
Parent Partnership 

Minutes for meeting 
Thursday 7th November 2024 

Attendees 

Nicola Tyrrell (Head teacher) 

Victoria Mclaughlin (Chairperson) 

Kymberley Robertson (Secretary)   

Christine Boyle 

 

Minutes 

Halloween disco  

- The disco was a great success with all tickets sold and a waiting list for any last-

minute cancellations.  

- £182.50 was raised for the Parent Partnership 

- Thank you to Chris for the use of the lights and speakers and to the hall committee 

for allowing us to use it free of charge 

Indoor/Christmas market Sunday 24th November 

- It has been decided to cancel this as it is the same day as the Auchterarder 

Christmas Fayre 

Treasurer’s report 

- We have £913.51 in the bank at the moment with £34. 95 to be debited for paper 

ordered by the school leaving £878.56.  

- It was thought it would be beneficial to change the email address to our email 

address so that all details are in one place.  



 

Christmas Quiz 

- We are going to hold a Christmas Quiz on Friday 20th December in the hall starting at 

6:30pm 

- Teams will be up to 6 people 

- There are 7 big tables and 5 small 

- All ages will be welcome. With colouring & drawing competitions for any children 

- Christine is to come up with the questions 

- The school quiz team will be asked to be quiz masters 

- We decided that it should be BYOB and nibbles 

 

2025 fundraising 

- A film night was discussed to be help on 28th February within the school. Nicola 

offered to send a questionnaire to send to parents/carers to find out if this is 

something of interest. A pizza/hotdog and popcorn would be included in the ticket.  

- An indoor market will be arranged for March including tea and coffee 

- Summer Fair in June in the school. Nicola to email Kat to find out if we could use the 

bouncy castle again 

- Halloween disco 

 

School Panto 

- We asked if there was anything we could do to help with the Pantomime. Nicola 

asked if we would want to offer tea/coffee and mince pies in the interval of it on 

both days. We agreed this would be ok.  

 

Just2Easy access 

- Due to changes in the system, we no longer have access to upload minutes and 

advertise events. Nicola has approached J1E to ask if we can get a limited login to 

allow us to carry on doing it but, in the meantime, it was agreed Nicola is to upload 

the minutes etc.  

 



 

AOCB 

- The 3rd term trip is going to relate to RME and Nicola asked if we could cover the 

cost of the bus for this. We thought that we would be able to cover at least £300 but 

would work out if we could contribute more.  

- Nicola is to send out a step-by-step guide on working with Just2Easy 

- The school is going to be advertising for a replacement PSA for 15 hours a week 

Wednesday to Friday 

- There is going to be NSPCC assembly and workshops being held 

- It was decided that a discussion would be held next year about restarting an 

intergenerational group again 

- The next meetings will be 12th December and then 23rd January 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date of next meeting will be 12th December at 6pm in the school 



 

Agenda 

12th December 2024 6pm  

 

Attendees 

 

 

Christmas Quiz 

 

 

Term 3 trip bus amount 

 

 

Film night 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The next meeting is 23rd January 2025 at 6pm 


